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Dear Parents, Teachers and Friends, 
Welcome to our PTFA Spring Newsletter, we hope you enjoy the read!  
 
We would firstly like to extend a warm welcome Mrs Willans, our new Head Teacher!  
We hope you have settled in well and enjoyed your first half-term! 
 
We received a thank you card from Mrs Isaacs: 
 

 
 
Pay for a Pixel: 
Success! We have managed to replace all three whiteboards in the classrooms with smart boards! 
Thank you again to all of you that played a part in making this such a big success! Well done! 
A special mention to Mrs Sarah Glastonbury (Jack and Grace’s mum) who managed to convince 
the 15th Duke of Bedfordshire, Andrew Russell, to donate £XXX in contribution.  
Thank you Mrs Glastonbury and His Grace!  
 
We will be discussing a new target for the school fundraising so if you have any ideas please let the 
PTFA know, or join a meeting to discuss it! 



 

 

Events coming up: 
 
Husborne Crawley Village Fete:    Saturday 20th May 2:00pm 
Our school have been invited to attend the Village Fete held at Crawley Park House. 
It starts at 2pm and will have lots of fun for the children including a dog show and a cupcake 
competition! So, bring along the children and their decorated cupcakes for a fun afternoon! 
 

Bingo Night:       Friday 9th June, 4:30pm – 7pm 
Doors open at 4:30pm, Eyes down 5pm. 
Join us in the Reading Room for a fun-filled evening of Bingo and Tombola. There will great 
prizes as well as drinks and pizza for sale. You can also bring your own bottle of your favourite 
tipple. Look out for sales of bingo strips (£4 for 4 games) and posters with all the information. 
We will also be putting up a list for volunteers to assist on the day. 

 
Husborne Crawley Lower School 150th Anniversary:  Sunday 25th June 
Preparations are in full flow for the celebration of the 150th Anniversary of our school. Delphine 
(Zoe’s mum) is making great progress with the anniversary book and if you can contribute, 
please contact Delphine directly. We also have a Facebook page for this project, please like and 
share the page.  
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